ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

APRIL 2022

ALLOTMENT COMMITTEE REPORT

The allotments continue to go from strength to strength under the close stewardship of Allotment Officers Robert Flake and Kevin Helliwell, ably assisted by Cllr Gillian Helliwell, who provide the essential link between the tenants and the Town Council.

Plots by and large continue to be tended to a high standard and help and support is offered if needed. Due to continued regulations regarding avian flu, the livestock still be required to be covered which is challenging sometimes.

The roads continue to be a point of contention; however the Tidy Team did some remedial work recently and hopefully with continued attention they should last until the autumn.

The allotments continue to go from the strength to strength and we are proud of the strong community of tenants who clearly work together in what is a peaceful and idyllic spot.

Cllr Joyce Fletcher

Chairman